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17th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
Congratulations and thanks to those members of Earth House who addressed Frome Town Council on 
Wednesday evening as part of the national Big Green Week. We hope to harness support from the Council 
to boost our recycling programme at College and reduce our plastic usage. 
 
Year 10 Mock interviews and Exams: 
 
Thank you to all members of Frome community for their time today and tomorrow on mock interviews. 
These are important for students to build up confidence and interview skills for the future.  
We always welcome parents and alumni to help with our Next Steps programme, whether that be with 
mock interviews, work experience or careers talks. Please contact nextsteps@fromecollege.org if you 
would like more information about how you can help. 
 
Next week (beginning 24th June until 2nd July) is Year 10 end of year exam week.  The student timetable is 
on Frog and students can see which room and seat they are in for each exam.  This set of exams is an 
important measure of the progress that our young people have made this year, and you will be able to 
discuss the results at Year 10 Parents’ Evening on 11th July. For more information, email 
aschneider@fromecollege.org.  
 
 
Year 11 Final Assembly and Prom: 
 
A final reminder to Year 11 about the arrangements for Thursday. We meet for a brief assembly in the 
Merlin at noon followed by House assemblies. We unveil Freddie’s bench at 12.55 then photos and 
refreshments on ECOS.  
 
The Prom starts at 7pm with the car park (leisure centre end of College) gates open at 6.30.  
 
Uniform: 
 
We welcome donations of uniform from both Year 11 and other year groups if you have items which are no 
longer required.  Second hand uniform is available online from https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/frome-
community-college and all income raised from this is used to support disadvantaged students. 
 
 
Rising Sixth form induction: 
 
A reminder about the induction day for Year 11 into sixth form on Tuesday 2nd July. Mr Davies, Head of 
Sixth, has sent out information for this date, please email adavies@fromecollege.org with any queries. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emma Reynolds 
Principal 
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